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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 

 

CONTRACT 2022.01 

 

PAVEMENT REHABILITATION  

AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

MM 102.6 TO MM 109.1 

 
The following changes are made to the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS.  

 

 

QUESTIONS: 

 

Q1: Addendum 2 talks about reduction from 1,200. CY to 800. CY and to change the schedule of items.  

However the pages given do not have anything that references the Berm Dropoff items, or was that meant to 

reduce the tons of RAP the MTA was taking from the project which would be a reflection on the milling item.   

A1: Addendum 2 reissued the Proposal Sheet because of pay item 409.152.  Yes, the RAP reduction will come 

from the milling operation.   

 

Notes: The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal.   

 

The total number of pages included with this addendum is       1  

 

All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 4 by signing below and faxing this 

sheet to Nate Carll, Purchasing Department, MTA at 207-871-7739. Bidders are also required to acknowledge 

receipt of this Addendum No. 4 on Page P-6 of the bid package. 

 

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

February 23, 2022 

Very truly yours, 

MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

 

Nathanial Carll 

Purchasing Manager 

Maine Turnpike Authority 


